

Maplewood Men's Golf Association Meeting
Established 1927

5/7/2025

Officers Present

City Rep Present

Members Present

Tim Pilgrim – President

Dennis Maples - Treasurer

Terry Graham – Tournament Director

Zach Manao – Handicap Chairman

Joe Sammartino – Vice President

Will Reynolds – Rules Chairman

Ken McCollim – Trustee

Dan Cabot - Trustee

Meeting was virtual and called to order at 6:00 PM. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the current financials, pro shop, tournaments, handicaps/rules issues as well as old and new business.

Finance (Dennis):

- Current Financial balance is \$27,031.79.
- Current membership is 460 regular members and 120 associate members.
- Payouts this month: \$6.50 – service charge, – spring field day green fees \$9,342.41, Spring field Day tourney fees \$8,087.01, pro shop \$61.44.
- Income this month: \$15,792.77 - SFD, \$2,879 – WA Golf, pro shop \$392.77.
- Confirmed we will donate \$200 to McCaffrey tournament.

Pro Shop / course (not present)

- We won Home and home with Bellevue 30 – 17.5

Tournaments (Terry)

- Tournament of Champions now has 9 entries.
- Younquist tournament 132 currently signed up.
- 3 club tournament coming in June. Open registration on 16th.
- No pace of play penalties in spring field day. New changes seemed to have worked.

Handicap (Zach):

- No update

Rules (Will)

- Was approved to move to summer rules. All golf at Maplewood to play the ball down.

Old Business:

- There will be some vacancies on the board after the 2025 season. Need to discover some members that will be interested in serving. Current positions to be available after the 2025 season is Vice president, Tournament Director, and one trustee. Terry is set to move in President position and Dan to move into treasurer position.
- Working on setting up a Slack Channel just for the Maplewood Men's club. Social site for members to comment.
- Will need someone to take over web master duties.
- Spring newsletter went out.
- Tim still working on updating historical data base for past winners.

New Business:

- Was some discussion on potentially making the tournament director a team of board members. Was also some discussion if we are going to change the tournament director, we could look at the board in general for any changes needed before updating the bylaws.

Meeting Adjourned. Motion made /seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:41 PM

Next meeting to be online on 6/4/25 – 6:00 PM